
Dear Sir, 

This is to bring to your kind notice that the sample quantity of many of the products for 
QC evaluation at NIB has been updated.  

The same please be referred from https://www.nib.gov.in/Testing_fees.aspx and taken 
into considerations before forwarding the sample to NIB.  

Thanks & Regards 

SRRD Unit 

National Institute of Biologicals 

      Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of India 

A – 32, Sector – 62, Noida – 201309, U.P.  

Phone No: 120-2593600  

https://nib.gov.in/Testing_fees.aspx

